
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families,  
 
As we turn the final pages of this school year, our hearts are full of gratitude, joy, and pride. June is always a special time 
filled with celebration, reflection, and excitement for the summer ahead. We have shared so many wonderful moments 
together this year, and we are so thankful for the continued support of our school community.  
Here’s what’s happening this month as we say farewell to a fantastic year:  
 
������ Winnipeg School Division 6th Annual Pow Wow – June 5th  
We are honored to take part in the WSD 6th Annual Powwow on June 5th. This is a meaningful celebration of Indigenous 
culture, tradition, and community and we are so proud to have students participating and learning in this important event. 
All families are welcome to attend. It is taking place in the Tec Voc Field located at 1555 Wall Street with the Grand Entry 
starting at 10:00 am.    
 
������ Grade 5/6 Camp Adventure – June 5th & 6th  
Our Grade 5/6 students are off to Camp Stephens for an unforgettable two-day trip! There will be campfires, canoeing, 
team building, and memories to last a lifetime. We wish them a safe and joyful journey! 
  
�������� Field Trip Fun All Month Long!  
Many classes are heading out into the community for exciting end-of-year field trips. Whether it’s exploring nature, visiting 
museums, or discovering new things, our students will be learning in fun and meaningful ways throughout June.  
 
��� Grade 6 Farewell – June 20th at the West End Cultural Centre  
We’re so proud of our Grade 6 students as they prepare to take the next big step in their educational journey. Join us at the 
West End Cultural Centre on June 20th at 9:30 am as we celebrate their achievements and send them off with love and 
pride.  
 
������������� Nursery/Kindergarten Celebrations – June 25th  
We’ll be celebrating our youngest learners on June 25th with special ceremonies:  

• Morning Class: 10:30 a.m.       Afternoon Class: 2:30 p.m.  
Families are warmly invited to attend and share in the joy of this milestone moment.  

 
������ Huge congratulations to our amazing Patrols for bringing home 1st Place in the Winnipeg School Division Inner City 
School Patrol Awards and an impressive 4th Place City-Wide! �������������������������������������Thank you for your dedication and for keeping 
everyone safe every single day, we're so proud of you! �������������  
 
���� Report Cards – Coming Home June 25th  
Final report cards will be sent home with students on Tuesday, June 25th. Please take a moment to celebrate your child’s 
growth and achievements this year!  
 
���� Wishing You a Safe & Happy Summer! ����  
Thank you for a truly wonderful school year. From classroom projects to playground laughs, school-wide events to quiet 
moments of learning, it has been a joy to grow together. We wish every one of our students and their families a safe, 
relaxing, and joy-filled summer break.  
 
We look forward to welcoming everyone back on Wednesday, September 3rd!  
 
With warmest wishes,  
 
Tasia Karagiannis-Bell      Tracy Chambers   
Principal       Vice Principal  
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STUDENT ABSENCES 

Unfortunately, the school will no longer be able to accept student absence calls over the phone. The Division is using a program 
called Safe Arrival. 

With SafeArrival, you are asked to report your child’s absence in advance using any of these 3 convenient methods: 

1. Using your mobile device, download and install the SchoolMessenger app from the Apple App Store or the Google Play 
Store (or from the links at https://go.schoolmessenger.ca). The first time you use the app, select Sign Up to create your 
account. Select Attendance then Report an Absence. 

2. Use the SafeArrival website, https://go.schoolmessenger.ca. The first time you use the website, select Sign Up to create 
your account. Select Attendance then Report an Absence. 

3. Call the toll-free number 1-855-278-4513 to report an absence using the automated phone system. 
 
 

TLC WINNERS FOR MAY 

 Congratulations to all our TLC winners for the month of May.  Thank you to all 
students who received a TLC slip this past month. TLC stands for Take Care, Learn 
Together, and Come Prepared.  
 
 

Ibrahim Jefferson Ryian 102 

Zyla Cash Muntaz 103 

Mckinnon Chris Kamryn 104 
 

Omran Tymofii Nathan 105 
 

Roman Samira Kamron 106-AM 
 

Alexis Rudolph Lizeth 106-PM 
 

Ramona Karmella Kaylum 111-PM 
 

Luna DJ Adnan 201 
 

Musab Huseyin             Aliyah 
 

202 
 

Connie Lydel Kendra 203 
 

                  KD Elezer Akeelah 204 
 

Ahmad Passion Asherif 205 
 

Benjamin Sumaya Alhousseini 208 
 

Mariam Abuk Said 209 
 

Spence Aiden Rocco 210 
    

 

https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/
https://go.schoolmessenger.ca/


School Calendar - June, 2025 
 

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

2             Day 6  
 

 
 

 

3                Day 1   
FIT RUN (AM) 

 

4           Day 2    
Camp Stephens Gr. 5-6 

Soccer Team @ Valour 
Game 10:30 – 2:30 

5           Day 3 
Camp Stephens Gr. 5-6 
 
WSD POW WOW 

 

6             Day 4 
Camp Stephens Gr. 5-6 

 

9             Day 5 

 

 

10         Day 6  
 

11          Day 1 
 

STEAM Field Trip 

12        Day 2 
 

Book Club Gr. 1-2 @ 
Lunch 

13          Day 3 
Field Day 

16           Day 4 
 
 

17         Day 5   
Gr. 4 Oak Hammock 

Marsh Trip 

18          Day 6 
Rm. 204 + 205 

Children’s Museum 

19        Day 1 
 

 

20          Day 2 
Gr. 6 Farewell  

23          Day 3 

  

 

24         Day 4 
 
  

25          Day 5     
Report Cards Sent 

Home 

N/K Celebration 

26          Day 6   
Year End Talent Show 

& Assembly - PM 

27           Day 1 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL 

 

30         
 
  

 

             
 
  

        

 
 

           
 

            
The 2025-2026 school 

year resumes 
September 3rd, 2025. 







  

 

 
      June 2025 

  

Sun. Mon. Tue. Wed. Thu. Fri. Sat. 

1 2 3 4 5 6 7 
 Beading Group  

2-5pm 
Book Buddies 

9:30am 
Second Harvest 

2:30pm 
Divisional 

Powwow Family 
Room Closed 

West end Walk 
10:00am 

 

8 9 

 

10 11 12 13 14 
 Beading Group  

2-5pm 
Book Buddies 

9:30am 
Second Harvest 

2:30pm 
Nutrition Trivia 

1:30pm 
Field Day Family 

Room Closed 
 

15 16 17 18 19 20 21 
 Beading Group 

2-5pm 
Book Buddies 

9:30am 
Second Harvest 

2:30pm 
Family Room Closed 

in the morning 
West End Walk 

1:30pm 

Family Room 
Closed in the 

Morning 

 

22 23 24 25 26 27 28 
 Beading Group  

2-5pm 
Book Buddies 

9:30am 
Second Harvest 

2:30pm 
Nutrition Bingo 

1:30pm 
Goodbye Brunch 

9-11:30am 
 

29 30      
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Happy June! Can you believe it’s already the end of the school year? What an incredible year it has been – full of fun, 
learning, and meaningful connections with our wonderful families!  

As we wrap up, here are a few things to look forward to: 

Beading will continue Mondays for anyone interested. Come and get creative! 

Book Buddies is starting on Tuesdays! Caregivers and preschoolers can enjoy special reading time together.  

Our Mario World reading program will continue this month. Keep reading with your children to move ahead and earn 
more prizes! 

Mindful Moment will be offered daily in the family room at 9:10am and 1:10pm, except on the days when the family 
room is closed.  

On the last day of school, we’re hosting a caregiver brunch in the family room. Swing by for one last cup of coffee and a 
warm goodbye as we close out the 2024-25 school year. 

Thanks for being such a special community. I’ve loved having the privilege of getting to know you! 

 

   

  


